
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: LD/KH/cc/Year 7 COVID 19 update 
 
8th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that there has been a positive case of Covid 19 in Year 7.   
 
Following guidance from Walsall Public Health, we have identified the pupils who need to 
self-isolate.  The parents of these pupils have been informed.  
 
If you did not receive a letter, your child does not need to isolate following guidance from 
Walsall Public Health who assessed the level of risk and identified specifically those who 
needed to self-isolate.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 
 
I thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
 


